
  

waukeshaoldcarclub.org 



2 

2025 
Officers and Board Members 

President 

 Ron Herman   (2025-2026) 

Vice President 

 Steve Heinemann   (2024-2025) 

Secretary 

 Marsha Golla (2025-2026) 

Treasurer 

 OPEN   ( 2025 ) 

Board Members 

 Nic Gengler   (2025-2026) 

 Linda Uebele (-2025) 

 Tom Garibaldi  (2025-2026) 

 Dennis Wagner   (2025-2026) 

 Brett Smith   (2024-2025) 

 

Newsletter Editor /  

Board Member at Large 

 Bob Merner 

Webpage Coordinator 

 Steve Heinemann 

Facebook Coordinator 

 Sarah Ksicinski 

Club Activity Committee 

Jim Young (2) 

Dennis Wagner 

Al Schultz 

Victor Perugini 

Club Activities &  

Other Fun Things To Do 

Calendar updated as changes occur 

April 12 Miller Brewery tour 

 14 

WOCC Club Meeting at 7:30, Board meets 

prior to club meeting 

 25-26 

Spring Jefferson Car Show  

and Swap Meet 

May 4 Lionel Train Club Car Show 

 7 

Wednesday night car show at Foxx View 

Lanes   May thru September 

 12 

WOCC Club Meeting at 7:30,  

 

 17 Streetworks, Pewaukee Open House 

 26 

Pewaukee VFW Car Show / Pewaukee  

Kiwanis / Village Park 

 30 

Food Trucks at the Waukesha Airport  

Fridays, 11 ;30-1:00 

Memorial Day thru Labor Day 

June 9 

Annual Club get together at  

Bubba’s Custard, Pewaukee 

July 4 Waukesha annual July 4th Parade 

 11 Wilson Center Car Show 

 14 

WOCC Club Meeting at 7:30,  

Board meets prior to club meeting 

August  10 Annual WOCC Frame Park Car Show 

September  Annual WOCC Picnic and Auction 
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Gene Bledow 

45 Years 

Ron & Bonnie Herman 

20 Years 

Tony & Sue Crimi 

15 Years 

Pete & Ann Chojnacki 

10 Years 

Robin Gollnick 

5 Years 

Viktor O’Melia 

5 Years 
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Member Appreciation Dinner  

Celebrating those receiving awards 
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Member Appreciation Dinner  

Celebrating those receiving awards 
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Waukesha Old Car Club Meeting Highlights 

February 10, 2025 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:32 by President, Ron Herman. 

The meeting began with the Pledge of Allegiance. The Officers and Board Members were introduced 

Ron introduced new members, Brady and Bethany Michaelis, they have a 1969 Buick Skylark. 

Presidents Report:  

• Ron reviewed with the membership what was discussed at the board meeting. 

• The question was brought up as to whether or not to have appetizers this year. Last year they were served 
but due to the size of the plates people filled their plates and many people didn’t get any. There was a 
discussion and a vote. The membership present voted not to have appetizers this year. 

• There was a motion to donate money to the Southeast Wisconsin All Car Show meeting to offset their costs for the 
event. After a discussion a motion was made and passed to donate $50.00. 

• The June meeting is planned to be at Bubba’s Custard again this year. A motion was made to increase the value of 
the tickets from $6.00 to $7.00. The motion was passed. The June meeting is scheduled for 6/9/2025. 

Vice Presidents Report: 

• The vice president is currently accepting dues. You can pay at the meeting or mail your check to the club. 

• The club is looking for sponsors for the Spark and Sputter and for trophies for the car show. If you are able to solicit 
a company to sponsor the club contact Steve for more information. 

• Steve will be sending out the TO-DO list for the car show. Contact Steve or Ron to verify that you will be available 
to help. 

Secretary’s Report: 

Marcia Golla read the minutes from the January meeting, the report was accepted  as presented. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

• Ron gave a Treasurer’s report for the month of January. The report was accepted as presented. 

• The club is looking for 3 people to audit the treasurer’s books. If you are willing to volunteer contact Ron. 

Sunshine Committee 

Judy Sodemann had nothing to report. 

Old Business 

• The Club is looking for a volunteer to fill the Treasurer’s  position. 

New Business. 

• There was a discussion as to whether the car show should have a DJ instead of a live band. This idea was tabled for 
this year. 

 

The meeting adjourned 
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Waukesha Old Car Club Meeting Highlights 

March 10, 2025 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:31 by President, Ron Herman. 

The meeting began with the Pledge of Allegiance.    The Officers and Board Members were introduced. 

There were no new members or guests. 

Presidents Report: Ron reviewed what was discussed at the Board Meeting. 

• The club is still looking for a volunteer to fill the position of club treasurer, if you are interested contact Ron Herman. 

• The Board is looking to review, and consolidate the voting classes for the car show. Currently there are 21 classes. 
Ron is looking for feedback from the members as to what they would like to see. 

• Ron will be looking into new and additional signage for the car show. Many participants are complaining that they 
have a hard time locating the registration table. 

• Tom Garibaldi requested $300 to purchase a new grill for the Picnic and Auction. 

Vice Presidents Report: 

Steve said that 61 members signed up for the Appreciation Dinner on March 15th.  

Steve thanked the members who got sponsors for the Spark and Sputter. 

Steve will again be sending out the To-Do list for the August car show. 

Secretary’s Report: 

• Marcia Golla read the minutes from the February meeting, the report was accepted as presented. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

• Ron Herman gave a Treasurer’s report for the month of February. The report was accepted as presented. 

Sunshine Committee 

• Steve reported that Bob Baier recently had open heart surgery. 

Old Business 

• None 

New Business. 

• The Miller Brewery tour is set for April 12. The cost is $20 per person. Credit cards only 
Contact Marcia Golla  or Steve Heinemann for additional information 

 

The meeting adjourned 
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262-527-9002 
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Boucher 

Automotive Group 

2025 Car Show 

T-shirt Sponsor 
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PO Box 645 

Waukesha, WI 53187 

Wednesday Car Show  
4-9pm 

May thru September 

Friday Nights 

Live Music 8-12pm 

Food and Drink 

Specials 


